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SACRED HEART PARISH 
Sacred Heart Church/Stamford & St. Philip Neri/Grand Gorge 

PARISH SUPPORT   
May 27-28, 2023    

 
Regular Collection:                            $   1200-SHC/$  852-SPN  
Father’s Day:                             $         3-SHC/$      0-SPN  
Central/Eastern Europe:           $     342-SHC/$  283-SPN 

 

Please remember Sacred Heart Church in your Last Will. 
Thank you for your dedication and service to our Parish! 

Welcome To Our Parish 
We are happy that you have joined us today and want you to know that you are always welcome here.  If you’re new to the area either as 

a permanent, seasonal, or weekend resident, or even just visiting, we invite you to participate in any of our parish activities or 

ministries.  There is a ministry booklet on our website, and activities are regularly publicized in our bulletin and posted in our 

churches.   We all have unique and valuable gifts and talents with which we can serve God and each other.  Welcome! 

The Women ’ s Guild  

is meeting in SHC Parish Hall  

on Monday, June 12th at 12pm.   
 

We’d love to have you come.  
Join the sisterhood of Christian women as we strengthen our 
sense of “community” in our parish.   
Come at noon to socialize; meeting begins at 12:30.   
If you have any questions, please call Marlena at 607-652-6304. 

 
PRESENTATION OF BREAD & WINE 

If you are having a Mass offered for your loved ones,  
please bring up the offertory gifts TO THE ALTAR. 

The Food Pantry at Sacred Heart Church  
is open every other Thursday from 10 – 11AM,  

this Thursday (6/15) being the next opening. 
All are welcome, regardless of religious  

affiliation or town of residence.   
Proof of income is not required. 

 

Donations of any non-perishable food are greatly  
appreciated and can be left in the vestibule of the Church  
(in the “little red wagon” at SHC, or the wicker basket at SPN). 

 

For more information, call  
Carol Hogan at 607-326-4073 or 

Bob & Mary Melia at 609-206-2756 

 

Readings for Next Week:  Exo. 19:2-6a(91A) | Ps.100:1-2, 3, 5 | Rom. 5:6-11  | Matt. 9:36-10:8 

 

A volunteer is needed this summer to tend the 
flower beds in front of Sacred Heart Church and  

along the sidewalk to the rectory.  
Contact Dan Palm at 607-538-1305.  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Saturday, June 10, 2023  
4:30 pm — Vigil Mass: Sacred Heart Church 
            Cathy Weale, Req. by Terry Freer Donahue 
 Stan Weredyk, Req. by Dan & Linda Palm 
 

Sunday, June 11, 2023 Corpus Christi  
8:00 am — Mass: St. Philip Neri 
 Franklin Diaz, Req. by Joyce Santulin 
 

Friday, June 16, 2023 Sacred Heart of Jesus 
12:00 pm — Mass: Sacred Heart Church 
 Dennis Remski, Req. by Paul & Janet Wenner 
 Remo Mattei, Req. Maria Dianich  
 

Saturday, June 17, 2023   
4:30 pm — Vigil Mass: Sacred Heart Church 
 Josephine Donofrio, Req. by Terri Freer Donahue 
 Cathy Weale, Req. by Dan & Linda Palm 
 
Sunday, June 18, 2023  
8:00 am — Mass: St. Philip Neri 
  People of the Parish 
 

Masses are available for intention requests,  
  so contact the rectory with yours. 

 

Diocesan appeal report 
  
  
  

As of May 25, 2023: 

 Our Goal:                 $ 23,342.00 

Raised:       $ 18,411.00;             Short: 4,931.00 

Number of donors: 44 

Highest donation: $ 2,508.00 

Lowest donation: $ 10.00 

 If you have not made a one-time gift or pledge, you can go 

online or use the envelopes that are located at the front en-

trance of the church. If we don’t make our assessment, the 

balance due will have to be paid from our operating fund. 

Whatever you can do would be greatly appreciated. 
 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING THOSE IN NEED 



 JUNE 11, 2023 
CORPUS CHRISTI - MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 

Bob Acosta 
Evelyn Bellotti 
George Bergleitner 
Carmen (Carrie) Cappiello 
Lou DeSimone 
Joyce Falcone 
Andrew Flach 
Bridget Fox 
James Fulginiti 
Jenny Fulginiti 
Eugene Garcia 
Ed Gier 
Daniel Gorke 
Rich Grey 
Ginny Gurley 
Billy Henning 
Deborah Hillis 
Leonard Hults 
Cheryl Hunt 
Kenny Jackson 
Marlies Kneis 
Alivia Rose Leonardo 
Maria Lopane 
George & Cathy Lynch 

Michael Manz 
Liz McPhail 
Pat Minew 
Jack Moran 
Ellen Moser 
Carrie Natalie 
Ronnie Nolan 
The Oakley Family 
Santiago Origoni 
Linda Palm 
The Perzan Family 
Tom Piscitelli 
Larry Powell 
Anthony Ramos 
Alicia Salerno-Beisler 
Beatrice Sarter 
Joseph Schrom 
Joe Stock  
Bill Svoboda 
Anthony James Tagliaferro 
Miriam Vedder 
Louise VonBrockdorff 
John Weldon 
 

Liturgy Schedule 
Lector/Body    

 

June 17 – Saturday 
             SHC   4:30 PM    Porter       Carroll 

 

June 18 – Sunday  
            SPN   8:00 AM    DeJoy      Clark 

 

 

 
 
 

Every Monday at 7pm Men’s Prayer Group—SHC 
 

Sunshine Card Ministry  
Know of a parishioner who could use  

a little sunshine in their life?  

Let’s send our love & hope to those who are  

seriously ill, recovering from surgery,  

having a difficult time,  

grieving loss in their lives,   

experiencing loneliness, etc.   

Contact: 

Theresa Gier at  (607-588-9470).  

 

 

 

 

This week’s  sanctuary candle at Sacred Heart  

is dedicated to Josephine Donofrio, 
Req. by Dorothy Donofrio. 

Charismatic Mass & Healing Service 
Monthly Liturgy-2nd Wednesday  

     

Christ Our Light RC Church  
 

1 Maria Drive, Loudonville, NY 
 

Date: Wednesday June 14, 2023 
Time: 7:00 pm Prayer and Praise, 

7:30 pm Liturgy, Healing Prayer to follow. 
 

There will be individual prayer teams 
available after Mass. Bring a friend. 

 

For more information about the  
Charismatic Renewal 

Check out the website: AlbanyCCR.org 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We are looking for a couple of volunteers from Sacred 
Heart Stamford to join with Sacred Heart Margaretville 
to help organize a joint parish picnic to be held at the  
Kirkside Park in Roxbury on September 3, 2023.   
 

If you are interested, please contact 
Mary Colfer 845-586-3049.   

Wayne Bank in Stamford  
is hosting a  

Customer Appreciation Day,  
June 15th, from 11am - 1pm .   

 

There will be a hot dog truck on site  
as a sign of their appreciation .  

In addition, there will be a basket to raffle 
off at the event, with all proceeds going  

to the Sacred Heart Food Pantry.   
Come out and show your support.   


